
 
 

 

18 January 2022 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

It is with distinct pleasure that I write this letter to thank Pantarei Divinitus 

Holdings (www.pantarei-divinitus-holdings.com), for initiating support 

development for rural and local communities in Namibia. I support any 

initiative that can bring good to the people of Namibia.   

I believe that every company should be responsible and contribute to the 

development of our country and actively participate in improving the standards 

of our population, especially when it comes to rural areas.  

Against this background, I would greatly appreciate if relevant stakeholders 
could offer support that Pantarei Divinitus Holdings may need in order to 
achieve their developmental and growth objectives in Namibia. 

 
I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to you, Sir/Madam, the 
assurances of my highest considerations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sam Nujoma 
FOUNDING PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA 
 


